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Effective immediately, the Court of Appeal will implement a process whereby
Notices to the Profession, with the exception of urgent matters, will be distributed twice per
year, in April and October. The April 2004 release is attached.

Further to the Notice to the Bar dated January 14, 2004, the implementation
of a personal notification subscription service has now been completed and is available to
subscribers. This service enables users to individually subscribe to a service, at no charge,
to notify them of new judgments to be released, new Notices, Bulletins and Notices to the
Profession issued by the Court. For further information on this service, please check the
website http://www.albertacourts.ab.ca/go.aspx?tabid=2. 

        “C.A. Fraser”                           
Fraser, C.J.A.
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